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Comments: About the Forest Service proposed updates to Rangeland Management: this is Trump's plan and it

needs to be thrown in the trash. Cattle grazing on public lands should NOT be allowed, and certainly NOT

expanded. Cattle have no place on our public lands, which are preserved for wildlife, ecosystems, and recreation

in line with those priorities.

 

Ranchers pay almost nothing to trample on our public lands, killing wolves and other animals that should be

protected on those lands. They degrade every ecosystem they are allowed in, such as watersheds. Grazing is

fundamentally at odds with Wilderness and should have been ended many years ago. 

 

Do the right thing for Wilderness and public lands generally by dropping the  proposed Rangeland Management

Directives.


